Report on 2022 Recreational Shellfish Program
February 28, 2022
Submitted by Susan Voris, Secretary to Shellfish Commission

We have issued 168 annual recreational permits as of February 28, 2022. There were 151 renewals
and 17 new permits. (89.9%/10.1%)

Adult Resident Permits issued — 67 ($ 1,980.00)
Senior Resident Permits issued — 217 ($ 1,380.00)
Adult Non-resident Permits issued — 3 ($ 180.00)
Senior Non-resident Permits issued — 2 % 60.00)
Daily Permits issued - $ 0.00)

The Commission has collected $3,600.00 since December 20, 2021 when we began issuing the 2022
recreational shellfishing permits.

4 senior permits were issued to people who are 85 and older for free.
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